
Minutes: Assurance of Learning Task Force 
Date:  Monday, October 22, 2018, 12:30-1:30 p.m.  
Location: 124 Wimberly 
Present: Ken Graham, Peter Haried, Kim Lyons, Laurie Miller, Diana Tempski, Ana Iglesias 
Guests: Nilakshi Borah and Nicole Gullekson 
Excused: Laura Milner  
 

1. M/S/P (5,0,0) to approve the minutes of the October 8, 2018, meeting. 
 
2. Revisions to the global context of business rubric 

 
Nicole Gullekson and Nilakshi Borah, members of the International Business Advisory Committee 
(IBAC), joined us for today’s meeting to discuss revisions to the CBA global context of business 
rubric.  The Task Force feels that it does not have the expertise needed to determine the 
appropriate rubric traits or performance descriptions and because of this asked IBAC to collaborate 
with us on revising the rubric.   
 
One of the main points of discussion centered around the global knowledge and skills that we want 
all CBA students to have upon graduation.  Historically, the core curriculum and the CBA global 
rubric have focused on global knowledge as opposed to intercultural competency skills.  The 
International Business major encompasses both of these areas. 
 
IBAC will put together a draft of a new global rubric by the end of February so that it can be piloted 
in MGT 449 in the spring semester.  Following this, the revised rubric will be brought to the faculty 
to ensure that the traits and performance descriptions reflect a consensus of the global knowledge 
and skills that our majors should have when they graduate.  Upon adoption of the revised rubric, the 
core curriculum should be examined to ensure that student learning with respect to the global 
learning objective is appropriately scaffolded throughout the program.   
 

The next meeting is November 5, 2018, where we will review the CITM reports. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:12 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Laurie Miller 


